INO changes

Please mark down any changes and provide the

infarmation to the Drinking Water Branch. If everything is
correct, please circle:

IN2760933 - ST. PAUL CATHOLIC CHAPE
System Type: NC Source: GW Service Connections: 1

Total Population: 90 (90 Transient + 0 Nontransient + 0 Residential)
Seasonal Dates: 1/1 to 12/31

Mailing Contact: (main contact)

Ms. WALTKE, KATIE Primary Phone: 260-665-2259
8780 East 700 Morth Secondary Phone: 260-41 8-4759
Fremont, IN 46737 Email: katie@stpaulcatholicchapel.org

Emergency Contact: (emergency/additional contact)

RAMOS, OSMAN Primary Phone: 260-665-2259
700 West Maumee Street Secondary Phone:
Angola, IN 46703 Email:

Financial Contact: (January annual Drinking Water fees)

Ms. WALTKE, KATIE Primary Phone: 260-665-2259
8780 East 700 Morth secondary Phone: 260-41 8-4759
Fremont, IN 48737 Email: katie@stpaulcatholicchapel.org

Operator: (sample collector)

Mr. ANGEL, STEVE Primary Phone: 260-495-9259
8780 East 700 Morth Secondary Phone:
Fremont, IN 46737 Email: angelstephen@frontier.com

Owner: (owner, president, responsible party)

ST. PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH Primary Phone: 260-665-2259
700 West Maumee Street Secondary Phone:
Angola, IN 46703 Email: katie@stanthonyangola.com

Physical address:

8780 East 700 North Primary Phone: 260-495-9913
Fremont, IN 46737

Reminders: (receives email/phone reminders about sampling)
Ms. WALTKE, KATIE Primary Phone: 260-665-22509
Texting Phone:
Email: kati '
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August 8, 2024

66-34
To: ST. PAUL CATHOLIC CHAPEL, PWSID# IN2760933
Attn: Katie Waltke
8780 East 700 North
Fremont, IN 46737

From:  The Drinking Water Branch
Office of Water Quality

Subject: Request for Updated Inventory Information

The Drinking Water Branch is again requesting your input on any inventory changes at Your
facility.

It is important that we have your system's most current inventory information to assist us in
our ongoing efforts to ensure that your drinking water is safe. Please review the information
we have on file for you (listed on the back of this page) and mark down any changes. If g
the information is accurate, please circle “No Changes" at the top. Then mail, email
dwbmgr@idem.in.gov, or fax the information back to us at 317/234-7436 as soon as
possible,

A pre-addressed stamped return envelope has also been enclosed for YyOour convenience
Please return the forms by August 31, 2024

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation with this matter. If you have any questions
regarding your inventory information, please contact Mr. David Hayden at 317/234-3171.

“"Please note: The Drinking Water Branch is using an automated nolification system. This
system is mainly used to provide sampling reminders. It may also be used for polfing and ¢q
deliver importam information. Please take the time to listen to these messages as they are
very important. These messages are sent to the person listed as the SA (Sampling
Reminder Contact). Messages can be sent by email or phone.

The following page contains the information that the Drinking Water Branch currently has gp
file for your system. Additional information, including your reported sample results can be

viewed at any time on our new Drinking Water Viewer website, hitps./findwv.gecsws.com/



